
 

 

Newsletter:  02 3 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
As the weather is now changeable, please can we remind 
parents to send their child into school with a coat. On wet 
days, when children do not have a coat in school they have 
to miss their playtime. 
 
Please can we ask you to check that your child has not left 
their lunch box and drinks bottles on the trolley. Every 
evening many boxes are left. We regularly check and if the 
boxes have been left for a few days and not claimed, we 
have to throw them away. If your child brings their food in a 
carrier bag, can you please ask them to take their bag back 
home or throw it away at school.  
 
Class Caen enjoyed their WOW day yesterday and we 
hope those parents who were able to attend enjoyed it.  
 
Thank you to those parents who have sent in the forms and 
money for swim and gym sessions for Y3/4. We appreciate 
your support. 
 
Many children and staff came to school today dressed  in 
jeans for Jeans for Genes day. We have raised £56.20. 
 
  
  
 

Notices 

SOE3  Today children in years 1-6 have been given this 

year’s SOE3 forms. Please complete and return to the 

office asap. 

Author Visit 
On Tuesday 2nd October. as part of the Appledore Book 
Festival, the author John Dougherty will be visiting Bratton 
Fleming School for the morning to do a book talk and 
workshop. The visit will take place as a whole school. 
John is the author of ‘There's a pig up my nose,’ the 
‘Stinkbomb & Ketchup-Face’ series, ‘Zeus on the loose’ 
and ‘Niteracy Hour’ to name a few! – Check him out 
at http://www.visitingauthor.com/  
John will be talking to the children about life as an author 
and completing a fun and active mixed age workshop. 
 A selection of John’s book are on sale in Waterstones in 
Barnstaple, should you wish to purchase one for him to 
sign during the visit. 
 
Sponsored read 
A reminder the sponsored read will be taking place on the 
week of Monday 1st October. If your child needs a new 
sponsorship form or reading log please see Mr. Pettifer. 
 
Class Caen 
Homework and weekly update is now on Class Caen’s 
page on website. 
 
 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Blake Miller, Anakin Martyn, Hannah Bale, 

Immi Stevens, Annabelle Rowe, Armani 

Sutton, Isla Fontoura-Ellison, Alexander 

Bolland, and Frank Gridley. 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

Happy Birthday!  

 

Dayton Youssif, Damian Tibbetts,  

Oliver Kingdon 

and  

Keeley Drew 

 

Notices 

School photographs 

Tempest Photography will be visiting us on 

Wednesday 26th September to take individu-

al and family photos, if you have pre- school 

children and would like their photograph   

taken please come into school at 8.30am. 
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PRE-SCHOOL 

We've continued our 'all about me' theme this week, looking closer at the pets we have and what types of 
different pets you could have. We've made self-portraits, talked about our houses and family and during 
circle time we have discussed our favourite things. Even though it's been a bit wet this week we haven't let 
that stop us from going outside where we've enjoyed watching spiders make webs. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30 hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2 year old 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 

 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
Busy morning this week with a few new faces.  We had birthday cake at snack time which was as delicious 
as the cake tin said!  Fantastic interaction at song time. We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 
11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free 
play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-
School on 01598 710019 

 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL - We have 2 more Monday sessions left the last one being Monday 1st October 6pm-
7pm at the Sports Club for ages 5-13yrs please bring a bottle of water and wear shin pads! Join our face-
book page 'kids football' where we will post any further information or cancellations.   
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
Saturday 27th October -  The Garden Club playing live 9pm 
 
Saturday 3rd November - Fireworks Night - The Coconut Crew presents 'The Icky Sticky Show' 4pm-
6pm (children's entertainment) Fireworks at 7pm Food available, tuck shop, glow sticks, raffle 
 
Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Live Band 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table 
Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when 
sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of 
under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each 
year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also 
find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's 
birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY  KLUB - We are open TONIGHT 21st September and then open on Friday 5th and 19th Oc-
tober 6pm-8pm, for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are based at the bottom end of the 
Sports Club car park.  
 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We meet again on Thursday 27th September and then eve-
ry Thursday thereafter so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every 
week) this is a self taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and 
abilities, materials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming 
Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 

tel:01598%20710019
tel:01598%20710865
tel:07855878166
tel:07855878166
tel:07758077089
mailto:brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com
http://wordpress.com/


 

 

 

 


